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Thunderful Group announces new date for the release 
of the Annual Report for 2024
Thunderful Group AB (“Thunderful”) announces today that the Board has decided to postpone the 
release of the Annual Report for the financial year 2024 to 30 April 2025.

The previously communicated date for publication was 29 April 2025. The reason for the 
postponement is that the restructuring from 2024 has led to a more extensive audit process and thus 
delayed the completion of the annual report for the financial year.

For more information, please contact:
Martin Walfisz, CEO, Thunderful Group, +46 705 37 19 10
Mikael Falkner, CFO, Thunderful Group, +46 760 35 64 34

About Thunderful Group
Thunderful Group focuses on publishing and developing high-quality digital games for PC and 
console platforms. Headquartered in Gothenburg, Sweden, Thunderful Group spans a significant 
portion of the game industry value chain through its two main operating segments: Publishing and Co-
Development & Services. The group encompasses a global games publishing business, six game 
studios with various creative and technological expertise, and a services business. The segments 
work synergistically to develop, market, and support a diverse portfolio of gaming experiences. 
Thunderful Group is listed on Nasdaq First North Premier. FNCA Sweden AB is appointed Certified 
Adviser.
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